Drury graduation a time for awards and reminiscing

E.C. Drury High School principal Brenda Kearney reminisced with students during the 11th annual graduation ceremony at the school Friday night.

Ms Kearney supplemented her address to the assembly with glimpses of each member of the Class of '92 in their first year of school. Slides of the young faces projected on a large screen surprised and delighted both grads and parents.

Milton Mayor Gord Krantz brought the best wishes of the Town to the grads and Flo Belford offered congratulations from the Halton Board of Education.

The special feature of the evening was the unveiling and dedication of portraits of Drury's four previous principals - Al Nicholls, Moe Pennock, Bill Robinson, and Ed Miazga.

Kerrin Wilson, elected valedictorian by her classmates last spring, brought the evening to a close. Her speech recalled the best memories of the grads and emphasized the "yes" people they have become.

Although among the smallest of graduating classes in recent years, " Class of 1992: Fred Eirich the students collected a number of awards. The following graduates were recipients:

Al Nicholls Memorial Award: and Tanya Grigor √ Lily Lam



avid Sharpe earned the highest honour - the Governor General's Medal at Drury's commencement and the school's award of excel-

Beta Sigma Phi Award: Ayshia

Canadian Fire Restoration Ser- Stephen Murray vices Award: Vanessa Box

Connie Hall Memorial Award: Derek Davis

Curry's Art Award: Lee Black

David Greenfield Associates **McDonald**

Child custody concerns discussed Custody of children from divorced and Corrie Galloway of Halton or separated families will be the Children's Aid Society will be intopic of a panel presentation Tues- cluded in the panel. They'll cover

Women's Information and Support and supervised access. Centre of Halton.

discussed. Diane Daly, a local \$5. Family Services; Elizabeth Welsh early call 338-1953.

day, Nov. 24, 7:30 p.m. at the legal issues, dealing with emotions

The centre is located at 262 Ran-Four aspects of custody will be dall St. Oakville. Registration fee is

lawyer; Paula Crawford of Halton To find out more or to register

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE PROPOSED RECONSTRUCTION OF **GUELPH LINE (REGIONAL ROAD NO. 1)** FROM McLAREN ROAD SOUTH TO HIGHWAY 401, IN THE TOWN OF MILTON (HAMLET OF CAMPBELLVILLE)

A Public Information Centre will be held:

Thursday, November 19, 1992 4:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. Place:

Campbellville Lions Club Main Street, Campbellville

(Upstairs)

The Regional Municipality of Halton is planning to reconstruct the Guelph Line from McLaren Road South to Highway 401 in the Town of Milton. The proposed road reconstruction will generally follow the existing Guelph Line alignment with improvements to the horizontal curves and vertical profile grade. As part of this project, separate left turn lanes are proposed for the crossing roadways of Campbellville Road/Campbell Avenue and Crawford Crescent. The project is being planned as a Schedule "A" undertaking in accordance with the requirements of the Class Environmental Assessment for Municipal Roads.

This meeting will be of specific interest to those owners and tenants whose properties front onto Guelph Line. Design plans will be available for review and comments will be elicited from the public. The Information Centre will be an informal meeting where interested members of the public will be able to drop in at their convenience to discuss the project with representatives of the Region. Subject to the comments received as a result of this Public Information Centre or this Notice, contract plans will be finalized.

If you are unable to attend this Information Centre and have questions regarding the study, please contact:

Mr. J. Choi, P. Eng., Regional Municipality of Halton **Public Works Department**

1151 Bronte Road, P.O. Box 7000 Oakville, Ontario L6J 6E1 (416) 825-6030

Mr. R. Rook, P. Eng. McCormick, Rankin 2655 North Sheridan

Mississauga, Ontario L5K 2P8 (416) 823-8500



Award: David Sharpe and Jennifer Guzman

E.C. Drury High School Staff Bursary: Michelle Hunold, Korinne Kazias, and Julie Anne Stangroom

E.C. Drury High School Spirit Award: Vanessa Box, Allison Oleszkowicz, and Kerrin Wilson Fifth Wheel Truck Stop Award:

Rene Chattillon Governor General's Academic Medal and Award of Excellence: David Sharpe

Halton Automotive Transportation Award: Donald Dundass

Halton Board of Education **Proficiency Award: Jessica Ferroni** Community Credit Union Award: Janine Fitzpatrick I.O.D.E. Award for History: Eric Devine

Jasper Martin Award: Jennifer Guzman

Jaycees Scholarship Award: David Sharpe

Lion's Club Award: Lily Lam McKersie Funeral Home Award:

Milton Chamber of Commerce **Award: Dan Smith**

Milton Choristers Award: David Sharpe Milton Medical Staff Assoc./Dr. Fraser Steve LeGate Bursary: Deanna

Milton Players Award: Allison Oleszkowicz

Estate Board: Stephen Murray and Box Tammy Whitaker

EDDIE SHACK



E.C. Drury's Spirit Award was won by three young women who were the centre of most of the school's activities last year. From left to right are: Allison Oleszkowicz, Kerrin Wilson, and Vanessa Box. Kerrin was also valedictorian.

O.S.S.T.F. Award: Kristian Cur- Tracey Ellison

and Nick Petroff

Relance Fashion Award: Shelly

Richardson -Chevrolet-Oldsmobile Award: Tom Reichlmayr

Rockwell International Award: Fraser Oakville, Milton & District Real Matthew MacDonald and Vanessa

Royal Canadian Legion Award:

Special Education Principal's Award: Kerrin Wilson Achievement Award: Jeff Mc-Donald

> Standard Products Award: David Sharpe and Heather Fleming Vac Aero International Award: Tracey Ellison

Varney Raceway Award: Shelly

Kelsey's Award: Rene Chattillon

William Lawson Award: Matthew MacDonald

presents	
THE FRENCH CONNECTION	CARL BREWER
GILBERT PERREAULT	JIM McKENNY
RICHARD MARTIN	NORM ULLMAN
RENE ROBERT	DICK DUFF
BOB BAUN	Featuring ROBERTO ALOMAR
KENT MANDERVILLE	

NOVEMBER 13, 14, 15, 1992 QUEEN ELIZABETH BUILDING EXHIBITION PLACE

ADMISSION \$4.00

Tables Cost \$150.00 For All 3 Days

STARS OF GLORY (416) 255-3065

CANADA'S FIREARMS AMNESTY

Limit One Autograph

November 1 to 30, 1992

hink gun safety. Make it count. The new firearms control law gives everyone the chance to turn in unwanted or illegal guns and register restricted weapons without fear

of prosecution for possession offences during the amnesty. The amnesty means you can also dispose of any prohibited weapons, explosives or ammunition.

Too often, forgotten or neglected guns can lead to a tragedy.

The amnesty is an ideal opportunity to get rid of weapons you no longer want.

Taking advantage of the amnesty is easy. Simply unload the gun and turn it over to your local police. If there is the slightest risk or if you have any questions, call your local police.

Make it happen for the safety of you and your family.



Find out more about the **Firearms Acquisition** Certificate, safe storage, restricted and prohibited weapons or other parts of the firearms law that concern you. Ask your local police for brochures.

anada